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Dear parent/carer, 
 
In light of the new guidance in the ‘Safe Practice of PE’ document, our academy’s PE 
policy has been updated. I would therefore like to take this opportunity to remind 
and update you on our PE health and safety expectations. 
 
The following health and safety guidance must be followed in all PE lessons and 
extra-curricular sport clubs: 

 

 Appropriate sports kit (white T-shirt, black shorts/tracksuit 
bottoms/skirt/sports leggings) and trainers should be worn by all 
participating children. 
 

 Jewellery must be removed.  
 

 Earrings should be removed. If this is not possible, you should put tape 
over your child’s earrings as a means of protection. Teachers are not 
responsible for this.  
 

 Long hair must be tied back with a bobble (hard clips should not be used). 
 

 The use of goggles should be discouraged, if children use goggles they 
must be fitted independently, and if deemed unsafe by an adult, 
removed immediately.  

 
This guidance will be strictly followed during PE sessions and extra-curricular sports 
clubs. Please ensure that your child has their PE kit on their PE day and for any 
clubs they attend.  
 
If you have any questions about this, or if you wish to see a copy of the full PE policy, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Phillips 
Sports Lead 


